
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

February 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
VALENTINES BAKE SALE - 11th February 22

HALF TERM - 14th - 18th February 22
PANCAKE DAY – 1st March 22 

WORLD BOOK DAY - 3rd March 22

FARMERS:
The Farmer's children have taken part in a range 
of baking activities, we made cakes for dinner and 
soups where we chopped up vegetables such as 
potatoes, carrots and leeks, we have been 
exploring where the  vegetables we used grow 
and where we get our baking ingredients from. In 
February we will be sending out an invite to our 
school readiness workshop vis Parentzone - the 
workshop will provide you with information on how 
to support your chid with their transition to school. 

LAMBS:
The little lambs have enjoyed lots of physical play recently as 
we have lots of new movers since coming back after the 
holidays, in the next few months we are going to continue to 
focus on physical development taking it into the outdoors as 
the spring weather comes and completing lots of forest school 
activities, we will also be exploring in the garden starting to 

DUCKS:
The ducklings have been working hard to develop their 
self-care and independence skills. Well done to all the 
children who have started to toilet train. We have also focused 
on independence skills such as putting on our shoes and 
coats independently. The children have enjoyed exploring lots 
of physical development within the outdoors and using our 
fine motor skills whilst mark making activities. During the 
coming month we are going to be focusing on Julia 
Donaldson books and activities linking to the stories. Such as 
building Gruffalo caves and making owl ice cream.  

plant some seeds 
ready for spring. All 
the new starters 
have settled in well 
and are building 
confidence to 
engage in exciting 
activities and building 
relationships with 
other children, from 
this we are also 
focusing upon 
sharing and 
kindness.

BOOK OF THE MONTH – THE SMARTEST GIANT IN TOWN


